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This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you all enjoyed the Easter break. It has been lovely to see 

everyone back at school this week.

Quiz Night: Our Creative Arts team are organising a quiz night on Friday 19th May at 

7pm to raise money for new display boards. Tickets are £7.50 per person, in teams of 

up to 8 people. Cheese will be provided and you are welcome to bring your own drinks 

and nibbles. To find out more or to book your tickets please contact School Reception.

Coronation Celebration: We will be holding a special celebration event for the King’s 

coronation on Friday 5th May from 1.30pm onwards. Please see the attached invitation 

for details and RSVP to the school office if you would like to join us.

Parent Partnership: Our next Parent Partnership meeting is on Monday 24th April at 

10am. New members are always welcome.

Lloyds Bank Matched Donation: Thank you to Anil Ahluwalia, who organised a golf day 

at Rookwood Golf Club in Horsham. This raised £250 and Lloyds Bank’s matched 

funding programme matched this with another £250, taking to total to a fantastic 

£500.

Strike Days: In order for the school to safely operate on the upcoming teaching 

strike days, the following classes will be closed:

Thursday 27th April - School closed to Astronauts & Trailblazers

Tuesday 2nd May - School closed to Beachcombers, Divers & Adventurers

School Photographer: Due to the strike action on Thursday 27th April, we have 

postponed the school photographer’s visit until Thursday 11th May.

Mobile Phones: Students are not encouraged to bring mobile phones to school. If you 

wish your child to bring a mobile phone to school for them to use while on school 

transport, they will need to hand it in to their class teacher when they arrive. It will 

then be given back to them when they leave.

Car Park Collection: If you are collecting your child by car at the end of the school 

day, please remain with your vehicle and we will bring them to you. This will help us to 

keep the traffic flowing in the very limited space we have in the car park.

Dance Time: Congratulations to all the students from Primary who took part in Dance 

Time at Tanbridge House School on Wednesday. The video is in this week’s Newsround.

Dinner Menu: This term’s dinner menu can now be viewed on our website in the 

Parents/Carers section.

Letters Home
Cavers & Divers: Pavilions Swimming Payment letter & Donkey Riding letter. (Sent home in bags.)

Sailors: Donkey Grooming letter. (In bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Bucko
Bucko is a resilient rabbit. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
James S, Astronauts - Becoming a confident swimmer and getting into the pool independently.

Jasmine, Astronauts - Writing an imaginative woodland story book.

Jayden D, Astronauts - Working hard on editing and improving his writing.

Theo, Callum & Oscar M, Pilots - Excellent writing of their party shopping list.

Zach K, Balloonists - Excellent recognition of time for o’clock and half past.

Zack R & Harrison, Adventurers - Brilliant and dedicated work on their Talent Show video.

Bridget, Pilots - Outstanding behaviour and being empathetic towards all her friends.

Summer, Pilots - Trying different foods.



Class News from Trailblazers Class
Trailblazers had a fantastic time visiting Horsham charity shops. They donated some books, chose 

some board games to buy and enjoyed a snack in Costa afterwards!
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